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 SUPERVISION DISTRICT COMMITTEE 
January 12, 2021 
 
 
Budget Workshop II  – REMOTE MEETING held  
 
(To view a recording of this meeting, please visit our website  www.reg4.k12.ct.us  and 
select “Remote Meeting Recordings” under the BOARD OF EDUCATION Heading) 
 
         
 

Attendance:  Supervision District Comm.  Administration:  Other  

( = attended) David Fitzgibbons  Brian White    Bob Grissom  

 Kate Sandmann (arrived 6:01)  Sarah Smalley   Naomi Marinelli  

 Lon Seidman      

 Charlene Fearon      

 Miriam Morrissey       

 Jane Cavanaugh       

 Paula Weglarz      

 DG Fitton      

 John Stack      

 Tom Englert      

 Robert Ferretti (arrived 6:01)      

 Loretta McCluskey      

                                                                                 
Call To Order:  approx. 6:00 p.m.  
 
Items / Discussion 
 
The Board reviewed information and shared recommendations regarding a proposed 2021-2022 Supervision 
District Budget (see attached).   
 
Mr. White reviewed the newly added slide showing historical enrollment data, current, and projected.  He 
noted that all of the projected future enrollment data comes from the recently completed NESDEC 
demographic study.   
 
He reviewed the revisions that had been made after feedback during Workshop I in December. 
 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
 
Workshop III is scheduled for Jan. 20th. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:      
On motion duly made and seconded, the Committee unanimously VOTED to adjourn at approx. 7:00 p.m. 

http://www.reg4.k12.ct.us/































